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AWS Security Hub Update 
The Center for Internet Security (CIS) AWS Foundations Benchmark v1.4.0 was enabled in April 2023. This 
new version of the Security Standard Benchmarks encompasses and expands upon controls from v1.2.0 in 
AWS Security Hub.  
 
Now that v1.4.0 is enabled and reporting, v1.2.0 is no longer needed and will be disabled on June 14, 2023.   
 
There will be no downtime, but once CIS AWS Foundations Benchmark v1.2.0 is disabled, ADOs can expect to 
see findings only related to enabled Standards (CIS AWS Foundations Benchmark v1.4.0 and AWS 
Foundational Security Best Practices v1.0.0) in AWS Security Hub. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact your ISSO, or post a message to the #qnet-security-community 
channel via Slack.    

 

   

 

If you need additional information,  please work with your assigned CMS Information System Security Officer 

(ISSO): List here, the HIDS Security Analyst team, or reach out on QualityNet Slack #qnet-security-community  
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https://hcqis.slack.com/archives/C02C9AY3ZQC
https://qnetconfluence.cms.gov/display/SEC
https://hcqis.slack.com/archives/C02C9AY3ZQC
https://qualitynet.cms.gov/listserv-signup

